
445 Opelika Road  • Auburn, AL 36830 
(334) 821-9196   

info@villagephotographers.com 

Village Photographers 

Portraits of every student will be  

taken in the Spencer High School  

auditorium and will be used to create  

the Class of 2021 virtual group photo.  

There is no fee to have your photo taken.  

 

 

Sign up here to reserve your 
FREE portrait appointment:  

Please wear your class t-shirt  
for the photo. 

https://spencerhs2021.youcanbook.me 

https://spencerhs2021.youcanbook.me

